
03/02/2020 

MR Philip Segal 
70c Iris ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
philipsegals@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I strongly oppose the application as it will bring heaps more traffic to the area which is already 
at bursting point because of the new hospital 
regards Philip Segal 

Sent: 3/02/2020 12:51:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


